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Senator Fifield asked: 
 
Does the new national system now exclude Queenslanders with less severe, yet permanent, 
disabilities (i.e. red permit holders) because of the previous eligibility requirements in place in 
Queensland. 
 
Answer: 
 
The Queensland Government has decided that the Queensland red permit holders will not 
initially be issued with the new Australian Disability Parking permit.  Current red permit 
holders will need to either apply for the new Australian Disability Parking permit or retain their 
existing red permit. 
 
 
 
 
 


